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6th November 2024 

 
Year 7 Key Stage 3 Design Technology contribution 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
During the next 3 years your child will be using wood, metal, plastic, fabrics and other soft 
materials during their Resistant Materials and Textiles lessons. These materials have cost 
each pupil approximately £30 in the past. 
 
In an effort to streamline the collecting of money for the Key Stage 3 Technology projects and 
to try to make this as cost effective as possible for you, we would be grateful if you could 
make a single payment of £15 as a voluntary contribution towards the cost of these materials. 
This will cover the whole 3 years of projects in Textiles and Resistant Materials, so we will 
not ask for any additional contribution in KS3.  Payments can be made via the Shop section of 
Arbor and are voluntary. 
 
If you have any concerns regarding this or Design Technology, please do not hesitate to 
contact me at school. 
 
Please note that this is the only donation that we will ask for during Key Stage 3 
Design Technology. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Rhiannon Bird 
Subject Lead in Design Technology  
 


